Kitikrneot Regional Wildlife Board
PASIPC oo ot DLYcA NI bNLA*MC
Kitiknneot Nunaliit Avikhimaniani Angutikhaligiyit Katimayit

May 10, 2017

Nunavut Planning Commission
P.0. Box 2101 Cambridge Bay
Nunavut XO0B 0CO

Re: Retraction to the February 28, 2017 Submission on Caribou Calving
Ground Protection

I am writing to inform you of the KRWB decision to retract their submission
on the protection of caribou calving grounds.

In our May 314, 2017 conference call, the KRWB passed Motion # 05-2017-
003 to retract the February 28, 2017 submission on the protection of caribou
calving grounds.

We are acknowledging that the submission does not conform to our motion.
We also would like to inform that the submission does not reflect the views of
the KRWB nor is it endorsed. We hereby request the withdrawal of the
submission from your website or any other public record you may have
posted it to.

We apologize that we did not send this letter sooner. In the meantime, we will
be working on a submission that clearly reflects the KRWB’s views. If the NPC

has any questions or concerns, please, by all means let us know and we will be
happy to answer them.

Yoursruly,

&

”Joe Ashevak
Chairperson

cc. Kitikmeot HTO's
Nunavut Tunngavik Inc.
Kitikmeot Inuit Association
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